
  YEARBOOK MUGSHOT SCHEDULE FOR THURS., Sept. (Day 4) in C154 (the drama classroom)

PYP students should line up alphabetically according to last name (Veracross order) before leaving the classroom and be standing in the 
drama classroom (C154) ready to be photographed at the given time. The teacher will be photographed first, then the TA, and then the students 
alphabetically. Please tell the on-duty staff member (Stine or me) if any students are absent.

MYP students need to be released from class early enough (five-seven minutes before their scheduled time) for them to be in the drama 
classroom (C154) ready to be photographed at the given time. Stine will have the grade-level and fire-evacuation lists so that the students can 
into alphabetical order once they arrive  Teachers:  Please tell your students that they must move quickly to the drama classroom (C154) for us 
to keep to the schedule. Advisory teachers: Please make sure your students know their photo times.

Also, please mention to students who wear glasses that they might want to removing them. In the past, there has been a green 
reflection on the lenses.

Staff members:  There is time during break, lunch, and after school scheduled for staff photographs.  All staff members need to have a photo 
taken. You may also come to be photographed at any time during the day. However, you may have to wait a few minutes until a scheduled class 
is finished before having your photo taken.

To avoid “wet-head syndrome," I've scheduled around the swimming and PE classes.  I apologize for disrupting other classes. The schedule is 
tight, so your cooperation is appreciated.  Thank you.  —Arsenio Orteza


